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STEVE GEORGANAS MP
FEDERAL MEMBER FOR ADELAIDE


LABOR SUPPORTING UPGRADES TO THE LATVIAN HALL 
 
Labor Member for Adelaide, Steve Georganas today announced that a re-elected Albanese Labor Government will support upgrades to the Latvian Hall in Wayville.
 
This $31,980 election commitment will help the Latvian Hall with much needed upgrades for the 60 year old facility. This will include replacing ageing doors and windows in the café, allowing for better access and ventilation, and creating a more welcoming atmosphere and connected space for the community to gather. 

The Latvian Hall continues to be a meeting place for many organisations and groups in the community.  

The commitment reflects the Albanese Labor Government’s pledge to ensure multicultural communities in Adelaide are supported and have the infrastructure they need. 

Consistent with past practice, election commitments will be delivered in line with Commonwealth Grants Rules and Principles.

Quotes attributable to Steve Georganas MP: 

“The Latvian Hall continues to be a meeting place for many organisations and groups in the community, and these upgrades will help them support another generation of the community to have a shared space to gather. 

“I am proud that Labor is supporting these upgrades to the Latvian Hall- it has been an important meeting place for so many diverse groups in our community.”
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